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Past President’s Report 

Annie Epperson 

19 Jan 2016 

 

The Administration Committee met via Zoom on 24 November to discuss contract and staff evaluations 

and to review the draft budget.  Suggestions on the budget were incorporated into the draft shared for 

the January Board meeting.  The budget also reflects bonuses for contract employees, and a raise for the 

Executive Secretary; these are monetary expressions of the high scores each individual received as part 

of the annual evaluation procedure. 

I attended ALA Midwinter meeting in Boston (7 – 12 January 2016) as Colorado Chapter Councilor, a 

position that I will hold for the next three years.  I was delighted to see many MPLA colleagues at 

Council: Rob Banks, Val Nye, Camila Alire, Brian Greene, Nicole Sump-Crethar, and Sandy Barstow all 

served or visited Council during my first session.  I also got a chance to spend time with Wendy Wendt, 

immediate past-president of MPLA and current president of NDLA.  I hope to be able to share my 

experiences as Chapter rep with my MPLA colleagues, and to “wear both hats” as much as I can. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Annie Epperson, Past President 


